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Attention: Brooke Bell QlL CON. DiV.

BIST. 3

Dear Brooke:

Reference is made to your request dated October 31, 1990, to increase the surface
injection pressure on the Mudge "LS" Well No. 16 located in Section 10, Township 31
North, Range 11 West, NMPM, San Juan County, New Mexico. It is my understanding
that the step rate test was conducted in July, 1988, and that the test was not witnessed by
a representative of the Aztec district office of the Division. I have consulted with Mr.
Frank Chavez and we have determined that the test should be reconducted and should be
witnessed by the Division. It is further my understanding there may be some question as
to the well’s mechanical integrity as indicated by the bradenhead test conducted on the
subject well. We also feel that this problem should be addressed prior to the conductance
of the step rate test.

If you should have any questions regarding this action, please contact myself or Mr.
Frank Chavez.

Sincerely,

David Catanach
Engineer
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